
 

Dear Colleagues, 
It is our great pleasure and honor to invite you to participate in the ”Third European Forum on 
Hypertension”, which will take place in Gdansk-Gdynia on May 11-13, 2017. The European 
Society of Hypertension and the Polish Society of Hypertension will once again jointly organize 
the meeting. Its main aim is to strengthen the relationship between the ESH and the National 
Societies. 

The first edition of the European Forum held in May 2015 gathered participants representing 23 
countries. The 2016 Forum, with representatives of 26 national societies, provided further 
unique opportunity to share both clinical and research experience between various countries of 
Eurasia.  
The 2017 program will consist of topical workshops focusing on novel methods assessing and 
improving compliance, e-healthcare (including the ESH CARE applications), joint ESH research 
projects and guidelines update.  
We hope you will be able to participate in this event.  
Best regards. 
 
Sincerely, 

 

 
Prof. Enrico Agabiti Rosei 
President of the European Society of Hypertension 
 
 
 
 
 
Prof. Krzysztof Narkiewicz  
President of the Polish Society of Hypertension 
 

 


